RE: HB 1151Dear Energy and Natural Resource Committee,l support HB 1151. | do not feel it is right to ban baiting in
units where CWD has not been confirmed. If no positive deer are found in these units, then baiting deer would have no
effect on spreading CWD in these locations. | understand this may not be the case in other units where CWD has been
confirmed. Thanks for your strong consideration of supporting the interest of sportsmen and following the science.

Jeremy Koepplin



